
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
School Performances 
A fantastic few days of Christmas performances was rounded off this morning with a lovely Early Years Nativity. 
The thing that really stood out in all of the performances was just how confident and how well the children had 
learnt their words, their songs or their dance moves. Each performance was special in its own way and many 
thanks to all the staff and helpers for their huge part in making this week so successful. 
 
KS2 Carol Evening 
Apologies once again for the late notice to move Wednesday evening’s Carols to the Tuesday evening.   
 
Year 4 trip 
Year 4 will be going on their annual trip to Lynemouth Power Station on Monday afternoon. They will entertain 
the workers with Christmas carols. This is a tradition that goes back many, many years and is something looked 
forward to each year. 

 
House winners 
Well done to Alnwick House who won their non-uniform day yesterday. The House competition will resume after 
Christmas. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 20th December. This will be the only option for school lunch on Wednesday 
because of the increased time needed to cater for it. You can pre-order on Live Kitchen or your child can choose 
in their classroom on Wednesday morning. If your child does not normally have a school dinner, please ensure the 
payment of £2.20 is in an envelope with your child’s name clearly written on. Payment is not required if your child 
is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 as these children are funded by Universal Free School meals. If your child is in 
Years 3-6 and you are in receipt of Free School Meals, payment is also not required. 
 
Christmas Jumpers 
It was lovely to see the variety of different jumpers worn today. If your child would like to wear their Christmas 
jumper on Wednesday for our Christmas lunch they may do so. We will also be wearing them on the final day of 
term – Friday 22nd December. On both of these occasions, non-uniform ‘lower halves’ may be worn.   
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 18th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.10pm) 
Tuesday 19th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (1.30pm-3.15pm) 
 Key Stage 2 Carol Evening (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 20th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
Thursday 21st December  Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
 Year 5 & 6 Bowling trip (1.15pm – 4.00pm) 
 Attendance shop 
Friday 22nd December Christmas Jumper Day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 8th January 2018 School opens for Spring Term 
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